
 Week of February 14, 2022 
A weekly newsletter with news and information for Niagara County Community College Students 

 
Enrollment Center: 
Need to Order an Official Transcript?  Place your order online through Banner Web: 

• Click on the Student Records tab 

• Click on Academic Transcript - Order Official OR 

• Go to the Registration & Records webpage and click on the Transcripts Plus logo.  

There is a $10 fee for each official transcript ordered.  Please note: Unofficial transcripts are free of charge and may be obtained by 
logging into Banner Web; click on the Student Records; choose Academic Transcripts – View Unofficial. 
 
Questions? Email records@niagaracc.suny.edu, call (716) 614-6250, or stop by the Enrollment Center (A-105) for assistance. 
 
Need Proof that You are In College? 
Log into Banner Web to print an Enrollment Verification 
 

• Click on the Student Records tab and choose the Enrollment Verification - National Student Clearinghouse link 

• Click here to view an Instructional Video 

• Available 24 hours/7 days a week 
 
Guide to Online Services: 
Many student services are offered online via Banner Web.  For more information, please see the Guide to Online Services. 
Enrollment Center 
 

Pool Testing:  

Sanborn Campus: located in E-151 
Monday – Thursday: 10 a.m.-6 p.m. 
Friday: 10 a.m.-3 p.m. 
NFCI Campus: Room Behind Reception Desk 
Wednesday and Thursday: 10 a.m.-6 p.m. 
Remember to check your Twolves email regularly as you may be randomly selected to test during the Spring Semester.  
 

Interested in the Honors Institute? 
Stop by the Informational Meeting in the Honors Lounge, E225 on Thursday, February 17

 

at 2:00 pm 
Check out The Honors Institute if  

• You are motivated and interested in getting more out of your time here @ NCCC 

• Your GPA is 3.0 or higher 

• You have earned less than 15 credits 
COME MEET LIKE-MINDED SCHOLARS WHO WILL INSPIRE YOU 
Free snacks and drinks  
Pamela Lange, M.S. Ed. 
 

College Association of NCCC, Inc.: 
DON’T FORGET…..AS OF February 17, 2022, FINANCIAL AID WILL NO LONGER BE AVAILABLE TO PURCHASE STUDENT MEAL 
PLANS AND/OR DINING DOLLARS.  PLEASE MAKE SURE ALL REQUESTS FOR FINANCIAL AID ARE COMPLETED BEFORE 
February 17, 2022.  Thank you.   
Steve Hoover, CPA & MBA, Director of Finance & Business Operations 
College Association of NCCC, Inc. 
 

Student Health 101 Campus Well:    

Student Calendar Link:  

 

Shuttle Riders:  
FYI***Starting today on Monday through Friday until the end of the semester, the Shuttle will 
pick up and drop off after 6 pm in the back of the campus near Student Housing.  
 

https://ncccbanner.itec.suny.edu/PROD/twbkwbis.P_GenMenu?name=bmenu.P_MainMnu
https://www.niagaracc.suny.edu/registration-records/transcripts/#types
mailto:records@niagaracc.suny.edu
https://ncccbanner.itec.suny.edu/ssomanager/c/SSB
https://youtu.be/v2i3dBS4JpQ
https://www.niagaracc.suny.edu/registration-records/guide-to-online-services/
https://niagaracc.campuswell.com/?utm_source=sh101&utm_medium=email&utm_content=home&utm_campaign=0620W1


Student Life Events: 

 
Join your Student Government Association this Valentine's Day for some exciting DIY crafts, entertaining conversations, and our 
personal favorite, a Candy Bar! We will be in G117A from 11 am- 1 pm and we hope to see you there! 
Allyson Knuutila-Clark, She/Her/Hers 
President, Student Government Association 
 
Visit the website for Student Life Events, club & organizations, and Student Government information, 
https://www.niagaracc.suny.edu/studentlife/  
 

Campus Pantry is OPEN: 
All orders must be submitted by Wednesday at 12pm.   Please visit the Campus Pantry website for more information on the items that 
are included in each order. https://www.niagaracc.suny.edu/studentlife/pantry/ 
 
There are two ways to order, please see below.  
Online Ordering 
This ordering consists of a randomized selection. We will pack your order for you! Online Orders are to be picked up on Friday from 10 
am - 3:30 pm (subject to change) in Student Life G243. If they are not picked up by Monday at 12pm, your order will be returned to the 
pantry.  If you are interested in this type of ordering, follow this link to place your order.  https://forms.gle/XKPAycERq3cNUJ4k8 
In-Person Ordering 
This ordering allows you to come to the pantry in G245 and personalize your selection. If you are interested in this type of ordering, 
follow this link to sign up for an In-Person visit.  You will then receive an email, to schedule a time to come shop for your order. All In-
Person visits must be completed during the times offered. https://forms.gle/BK4wPgQv6Uo7z6Jr9    If you have any questions, 
please contact Student Life at studentlife@niagaracc.suny.edu. 

Free Tax Help and Filing Every Wednesday Until Tax Day: 
If you earned $73,000 or less in 2021, you qualify for free tax prep and filing with the NYS Tax Department. NCCC Lewis  
Library is facilitating this remote tax help for faculty, staff, students, alumni, and the WNY community.  
You will work with a NYS Tax Department employee to walk you through your income tax returns and filing.  
For extra technical support, you can sign up for a session at the NCCC and NFCI libraries.  
For information or to schedule a session, contact https://www.tax.ny.gov/fsa/calendars/. 
 
The following sessions are available: 
Sanborn Campus Lewis Library, room D303 
9 a.m. – 11 a.m. Wednesdays: 2/9, 2/23, 3/9, 3/23, 4/6 
 
NFCI Room 307, next to the Library 
9-11 a.m. Wednesdays: 2/16, 3/2, 3/16, 3/30, 4/13 
 
Remote sessions from your own device 
Every Wednesday from 2/9 – 4/13 9-11 a.m. and 1-3 p.m. 
Andy Aquino, Public Services Librarian 

 
Red Cross Blood Drive at NCCC:  
TOMORROW…Tuesday, February 15th 9:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. in the Student Entertainment Lounge SEL (G-117A)  
The American Red Cross is facing a national blood crisis – its worst blood shortage in over a decade, posing a concerning risk to 
patient care.  With less than a one-day supply of critical blood types in recent weeks, doctors have been forced to make difficult 

https://www.niagaracc.suny.edu/studentlife/
https://www.niagaracc.suny.edu/studentlife/pantry/
https://forms.gle/XKPAycERq3cNUJ4k8
https://forms.gle/BK4wPgQv6Uo7z6Jr9
mailto:studentlife@niagaracc.suny.edu
https://www.tax.ny.gov/fsa/calendars/


decisions about who receives blood transfusions and who will need to wait until more products become available. The Red Cross is 
working around the clock to meet the blood needs of hospitals and patients – but can’t do it alone.  Help is urgently needed!   We urge 
you to donate.  *All donors will receive a $10 Amazon Gift Card by email 
 

Intramural-Recreation:  

 
 

 
 
You will receive half off of these great events at the Niagara Falls Underground Railroad Heritage Center this month if you show your 
NCCC identification. Please take advantage.  https://www.niagarafallsundergroundrailroad.org/about/events/  
John D Strong, Chief Diversity & Equity Officer  

 
New JEDI Walks Added: 
We are now offering the campus community four different JEDI walking sessions. You can join us on Wednesdays at 4PM, Thursdays 
at 8:30AM or 11AM, and Fridays at 2PM.   All sessions will meet outside of FRCAE, in the open Learning Commons area. This week’s 
discussion topic will be: “What are the root causes of micro-aggressions on the NCCC campus and how can we begin to minimize their 
occurrences?” Everyone is welcome to join us for a half-hour walk dedicated to Justice, Equity, Diversity, and Inclusion!   
John D Strong, Chief Diversity & Equity Officer 
 

 
 
 

https://www.niagarafallsundergroundrailroad.org/about/events/
http://www.niagarafallsundergroundrailroad.org


 

Career and Transfer Services: 
This week in Career & Transfer Services we will be hosting in-person visits in the Learning Commons unless otherwise noted. Check 
out our website for more up-coming visits! 

February 14th, Villa Maria College, 9:00am – 12:00pm 
February 15th, Keuka College, 11:00am – 1:00pm 
February 16th, SUNY Empire State, 10:00am – 12:00pm 
February 17th, Daemen College, 11:00am – 1:00pm 
February 17th, Niagara University, 10:30am – 1:00pm (Dining Commons) 

Kevin Beato, Career and Transfer Services Coordinator 
 
 

 
 
 
 
SUNY Buffalo State College and the Institute for European Union Studies at SUNY would like to invite SUNY NCCC students to 
participate in this year's SUNY Model European Union simulation taking place April 7th - 9th at SUNY Buffalo State College!  
 
This is a student-led event open to undergrad, grad, and community college students in all areas of study. Participating students do not 
need to be accompanied by faculty. Check out the SUNYMEU2022 website and FAQ to learn more, register, and pay registration fees. 
Registration fee is waived for first-time participating schools.  Have questions? Contact our SUNYMEU Graduate Student Director, 
Tessa Janicke, at sunyieuss@gmail.com  
  

  

 
 
Missed an issue of THE WEEKLY WOLF? Visit this link for past issues:  https://www.niagaracc.suny.edu/studentlife/weeklywolf/  

https://www.niagaracc.suny.edu/cts/transfer-services/
https://ieuss.buffalostate.edu/sunymeu-2022-suny-buffalo-state
https://ieuss.buffalostate.edu/faq-sunymeu-2022
mailto:sunyieuss@gmail.com
https://www.niagaracc.suny.edu/studentlife/weeklywolf/

